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Two emails
Subject:	 Last weekend

From:	 Tanya.vates4@chatchat.co.uk

To:	 matt.evans@garglemail.com

Date: Mon 3 May

Hi Matt,

Thanks for last weekend. It was really great. The meal was 
fantastic – didn’t know you could cook! Just kidding ;-). 
Email me the recipe. I’d like to make Toad in the Hole for 
my friends here – they’re always starving hungry!

The journey was sooooooooooo long and boring – the 
coach stopped at a motorway service station where I had 
a disgusting cheese sandwich and a cold coffee. Yuk!

I slept for the rest of the journey – not surprising really – 
we did dance all night! House Rules was a brilliant club, 
but going to bed at four and getting up at eight to go 
back to Manchester was awful! You’re a star for getting 
up early to take me to the coach station!

Everyone here is worried about the exams. They start next 
week, like yours. It was good to forget about them for the 
weekend! I miss you a lot. Come and visit me soon – it’s 
cheap on the coach.

Can’t wait to see you again. Email me or send a text.

Lots of love

Tanya

Xxx

A
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Subject:	 Thank you

From:	 Tanya.vates4@chatchat.co.uk

To:	 evansandevans@gmail.uk

Date: Mon 21 April

Dear Mr and Mrs Evans

I’d like to thank you so much for having me to stay last 
weekend. I had a really lovely time, and I was so pleased 
to meet you at last. The meal you made was delicious. 
Matt told me his mother was an excellent cook – and he 
was right. I also enjoyed our walk – the countryside and 
woods near your house are beautiful. 

The journey back was long and I slept for most of the 
way. It was very kind of you to drive me to the station so 
early in the morning. I was very grateful!

It’s good to be back at university. I have a lot of work 
at the moment before the exams start. I know Matt has 
exams too, so we can’t see each other until the end of 
June – we are just too busy!

I’d love to visit again in the summer holidays with Matt.

Thank you again for everything.

Best wishes,

Tanya

A


